
May 4, 2020 

President’s Report 

 

Spring into Summer Expo has been cancelled for 2020.  We are planning on continuing with the Expo 
in 2021.  

I received a phone call from Nicole Johnston regarding banner flags for the Alcona High School 
graduating seniors.  I let her know that the Village cannot contribute funding to purchase the 
banners, however the DDA could.  I referred her to both the Beautification Committee and 
Dennis Kruttlin.  I contacted Warren as to how many poles we have in the DDA that can hold the 
banners, he was going to get that number to Dennis. 

I have contacted Troy Somers twice this month.  Regarding: 1) the construction debris at the house 
to the east of mine.  2) Mrs. Liske on N. Sleeper Dr. is having difficulty with a neighbor’s dogs 
getting into their owner’s garbage and it ending up in her yard and the fact that they do not 
clean up the doggy doo, creating an order when she is sitting outside her home. 

2020 Village of Lincoln List of Potential EDC Projects 
1.   Secure funding to repair the drainage issue at the corner of Second Street and Traverse Bay Rds. 

(near Alcona Motors & South towards the industrial park. 
2.   New well at the restrooms/concession stand & ball fields. 
3.   Help secure much needed fire equipment.  (Mike - please prioritize) 
4.   Extend Traverse Bay Rd. Streetscape Project to Barlow Rd. 
5.   New Community Building to house the Village Offices, with a larger Conference Room, and space 

for the ACCOA (assuming they would like to move).  Then we could turn the old Village Hall over 
to the Fire Department. 

 

 

Road Report 

 

4/20/2020  I participated in the Region 9 phone conference.   There will be quite a few road projects 
in NE MI this summer that are moving forward.   

4/27/2020  I received an e-mail from Rebecca Rivard @ Huron Engineering regarding the Category B 
Grant Applications due June 1st, for FY2021.  This is a 50-50 grant for Villages and Small Cities.  I 
explained to her that I did not think we would be in a position to use the grant next year, due to 
the expenditures on Barlow Rd. this year. 

 

Sheila 

 


